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Maldon Road, Margaretting. Proposed new bridleway

This email is in respect of my enquiries and objections to the above bridleway which would be at the bottom
of my garden.

At present we have uninterrupted views across open countryside with complete privacy.

On 25th April I requested further information about the boundaries and dimensions of the

proposed bridleway together with any securities ie fencing and/or gates. The police have investigated
criminal activity in the field at the end of my garden ( hare coursing,threatening behaviour and an attempt to
steal one of my dogs) and I am worried that a bridleway would give them legal rights to approach my
garden from the rear.

As yet I have had no reply.

The incident ref. is 170425-000138 on 25th April.
Would you please acknowledge receipt of this email.
Peter Slade

[ attach a photo of my present view.

Sent from my Samsung Galaxy smartphone.
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